
Dear KELSET families,

Thank you for all the wonderful donations for our Anawim House project.  The students will be 
building the stockings on Tuesday, December 10th and we are still in need of a few items.  If you 
haven't gone shopping yet we require the following items:

Gloves - only 2 pairs needed

Soap - 16 more bars needed

Gum - 82 more packs needed

Shaving Cream - 43 more needed (small, mens please)

Juice Boxes - 55 more needed

Toothbrushes - 31 more needed (individually packaged if possible please)

Deodorant - 27 more needed please (mens if possible please)

Kleenex - only 4 small packs needed

Hand Sanitizer - 45 more needed 

Brushes/Combs - 41 more needed

Shampoo - 44 more needed

A lot of these items can be found for very reasonable prices at dollar stores.  

We already have 100 of the following items: toques, toothpaste, floss, razors, granola bars

If you would like to contribute but don't have time to shop please consider sending a donation on 
Friday or Monday & the PAC will pick up items that we need from the list.  

-- 
Sara


